
First I will identify the obstacles that the Senior individuals in Park County are facing. 
Second I will be working with Kathy Glass, Outreach Coordinator at the Cody Senior Center,
to refer Senior individuals to programs that are available in the county that may benefit them.
Lastly I will attempt to suggest services for obstacles that do not have a service already.

I am a Cody resident attending Northwest College conducting a research project as part of my
Biological Research class. My research project is to identify the obstacles that seniors face in
obtaining healthcare especially as it pertains to COVID-19. My project is made up of three parts. 

My research project will be done following confidentiality procedures to ensure the privacy of all
participating individuals is protected. Individuals will be listed by a number rather than their
actual names. I am open to interviewing any willing individuals not just those who are associated
with the Cody Council on Aging
(DBA Cody Senior Center).

Most of the similar studies that have been
done have been on a national scale. My
research project is focused specifically on Park
County. My project is being conducted to
benefit the senior community of Park County.
Surveys will also be given out to individuals at
the Senior Center. If you receive a physical
survey and I contact you personally via
telephone please inform me to prevent
duplicate data errors.

Calls to begin Feb  5th.

KEVIN FONTANA
Kathy Glass Would Like To Introduce

As a student at Northwest College, Kevin will be doing research with the members of Cody Senior
Center to obtain information about how Covid-19 has affected seniors in our area. He is also
hoping to identify obstacles relating to the health and welfare of the seniors of Park County in
general. I hope you look forward to helping Kevin with his research by receiving his phone call and
answering his survey questions. All information Kevin receives will be kept confidential, but if you
do not wish to participate; please call us at 587-6221 to opt out of this important project.  Thank
you for your consideration.


